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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  College Presidents 

District Technical Center Directors   

Florida College System Occupational Deans                      

  

FROM: Dr. Eric Hall, Chancellor for Innovation  

 

DATE: October 18, 2019 

 

 SUBJECT:  Postsecondary Student Survey about Career and Technical Education 
 

This summer, the Florida Department of Education has a unique opportunity to take a look at 

career and technical education as it is offered in the State of Florida. A short survey has been 

designed for postsecondary career and technical education students, which should take at most 

10 minutes to complete. The survey will take a look at the student’s participation, experiences, 

and opinions on career and technical education programs like culinary arts, manufacturing, 

digital technologies and more. Responses will remain completely confidential. Names and other 

identifying information will not be requested, and all the results will be analyzed in such a way 

that responses will not be linked to an individual.   

 

The survey is accessible at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R98JJ9H. 

 

We ask that you circulate the above link, which includes the above information. Participation is 

critical as it will serve to identify areas for improvement.   

 

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact Tara Goodman at 

tara.goodman@fldoe.org or 850-245-9002. 

The survey will also be posted on the department’s social media for easy access and sharing.  

 

EH/tg 

State Board of Education 
 
Andy Tuck, Chair 
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Michael Olenick 
Joe York 
 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 
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